AMERICAN PHYSICIAN SCIENTISTS ASSOCIATION

Connecting Physician-S cientists in Training

Dear APSA Members,

APSA Undergraduate Mentoring Program

The goal of this program is to connect APSA professional (MD or MD/PhD) students with undergraduates who are
interested in careers as physician-scientists in one-on-one mentor-mentee relationships. Ideally, the relationships will
last one school year, though this is flexible. An undergraduate student will be paired with an APSA professional
student who is in a course of study in which the undergraduate has an interest. Mentors and

undergraduate mentees: apply here.

Questions: contact Bernadette DeRussy (Vice-Chair, APSA Membership Committee)
at bernadette.derussy@physicianscientists.org.

Sincerely,
The American Physician Scientists Association (APSA)

The American Physician Scientists Association (APSA) is dedicated to addressing the needs of future physician scientists with a
focus on training and career development. APSA focuses its priorities in the four pillars of mentoring, networking, outreach, and
resources.
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